

Charville Academy Weekly Newsletter Friday 28th September 2018

Our Newly Renovated Library



Over the summer our library had a make-over! Please join us after school on Monday 1st October to see what we have done. The library will be open every night after school until 4pm for parents/carers to come in with their children. Year 6 children that walk home on their own can also come along.

Thank you FOR all the staff and volunteers that have helped with this project.

ATTENDANCE

Another great week in terms of attendance. Every day we have exceeded our 95% target and on Wednesday we exceeded 97%. In order to improve this further we do need all families to understand the importance of being on time and being in as much as possible.

Tiger Class	<mark>93%</mark>	
Lion Class	99%	\odot
Giraffe Class	86%	
Orange Class	98%	\odot
Red Class	99.%	\odot
Yellow Class	98%	\odot
Purple Class	98%	\odot
Blue Class	98%	\odot
Violet Class	<mark>96%</mark>	

•		
Norman	99.23%	\odot
Elizabethan	99.20%	\odot
Victorian	99.23%	\odot
Celtic Class	<mark>97.5%</mark>	
Tudor Class	<mark>97.86%</mark>	
Viking Class	99.23%	\odot
Roman Class	100%	\odot
Saxon Class	100%	\odot
Georgian Class	95%	
Windsor Class	98.8%	
York Class	<mark>95.6%</mark>	

Green - Expected Attendance – 98% and above

Amber - Working towards Expected Attendance - above 96% and

below 98%

Red - Below Expected Attendance – below 96%

Congratulations to the following classes whose attendance is above 99% for the week ending 28th September and receive a non-uniform day on Friday 5^{th} October:-

Lion Class – 99%
Red Class – 99%
Norman Class – 99.23%
Elizabethan Class – 99.20%
Victorian Class – 99.23%
Viking Class – 99.23%
Roman Class – 100%
Saxon Class – 100%

Rion Pierreand our Values

On Monday morning we welcomed Rion Pierre, GB athlete and bronze medallist. Rion spoke to the children about determination, hard work and resilience.



He spoke in detail about the importance of not giving up and always striving to be the best.

Our sponsorship event raised over £600 we would like to say a huge thank you to all the children that took part and the parents/carers, relatives and friends that sponsored the children.

ATTENDANCE REWARDS



As a school we have discussed the ways in which we reward pupils for regular attendance with pupils, parents/carers and staff to gather feedback.

Going forward it has been agreed that the following rewards will be used:-

- Weekly non uniform for classes with attendance over 99%
- The first day of each new term will be a non-uniform day for pupils who had 100% attendance the previous term
- Termly attendance certificates
- In the summer term children with 100% attendance will be rewarded with an in school activity afternoon to be arranged.

Nursery pupils will continue to receive weekly and termly attendance certificates.

COFFEE MORNING for MacMillan



Many thanks to everyone who attended the Macmillan coffee morning this week and also to those who donated cakes for us to sell for this worthy cause. We raised in the region of £150 for the cancer support charity.

Next week at coffee morning we will be discussing home learning and there will representation from each year group.

We look forward to welcoming many of you then.

Values Ambassadors

Well done to the children who were awarded the ambassador certificate and attended the Headteacher's Tea Party.

Manal – Red

Mohammad – Yellow

Summer – Orange

Jad - Blue

Zayda - Purple

Victoria - Violet

Elsie – Elizabethan

Beau – Victorian

Fatima - Norman

Sarah Lou – Tudor

Skye – Celtic

Akim – Saxon

Rhys – Roman

Omira – Viking

Enas – Georgian

Harveen – Windsor

Sana – York

REMINDER

For health and safety purposes nuts or any nut products are not permitted in school. This also includes nuts / nut products being used for any school projects



Nurses Required

The Immunisation Team at the Central and North West London NHS Foundation Trust are looking for qualified nurses on a short term Bank contract to help deliver the flu vaccination in schools and to help with the childhood flu vaccination programme.

Please contact the Immunisation Team on 01895 485740 for more information.

LETTERS HOME THIS WEEK



- School Photos Nursery Year 6
- Charville PTA Discos Reception Year 6
- ❖ Library Launch Nursery Year 6
- Dismissal at the end of the day Reception
- Parent/carer invitation to Lunch Reception

Charville is not responsible for the content of external websites